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Good morning, Ms. Apodaca.
 
Thank you for contacting the SBRAC Committee. At this time, no finding were found for the
proposed rules.
 
Sincerely,
Ms. Westlee A. Painter
State of New Mexico Economic Development Department
Executive Assistant to Deputy Secretary Clark
Work: (505) 827-0300
Cell: (505) 470 -9472
Weslteea.painter@state.nm.us
https://edd.newmexico.gov/
 




